
 

Lions Brass 4 youth 

 

Need a new trailer 

 

 

 

 
 

The existing trailer is almost 20 years old and is sadly showing its age. Despite 

being repaired several times the roof continues to leak and is not worth 

replacing. Also due to water ingress the internal floor is full of water and is 

therefore unsafe, this would also need to be replaced so repairs are no longer 

financially viable. It has done valuable service for Lions brass 4 youth in the 10 

years we have used it having bought it second hand. 

 

It carries many thousand of pounds worth of equipment to concerts and it needs 

to stay safe, dry and road safe. Lion Brian Underwood tows this with his own 

vehicle and it does many miles each year. 

 

Ideally, we need a similar box trailer the cost of which is around £3,500 plus 

VAT and the sides will need to be sign written. 

 

To date Lions donations have only raised £300 so far so this is a plea for a final 

push to raise the much-needed funds to replace the trailer before the old one 

falls apart. Lions clubs should be so proud of this youth project that has trained 

over 180 kids since it began and currently has 85 players across 4 bands. But it 

still needs your continued support. 

 

If your clubs can support this need please contact Lesley Clarke - Lions 

Treasurer, Brian Underwood (07860388674) or myself, we will be very 

grateful.  

 

Pam Hunt 
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